
 

End of Life (EOL) Notification for Wakefield Thermal Part Numbers- Epoxy   

Date: December 5, 2024 

Dear Valued Partner, 

Wakefield Thermal would like to inform you that the following products are now officially at 
the end of their lifecycle. As such, these parts will be discontinued, and no further orders 
will be accepted once current stock is depleted. 

Affected Part Numbers: 

• BT-101-50M 

• BT-101-50M-EQZ 

• BT-102-50M 

• BT-102-50M-EQZ 

• BT-103-50M 

• BT-302-50M 

• BT-401-H 

• BT-402-H 

• BT-403-H 

Alternative Options: 

https://wakefieldthermal.com/thermal-solutions/thermal-accessories/tim/epoxy/ 

Thank you for your continued support of Wakefield Thermal products. We value your 
business and are committed to providing you with high-quality solutions. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Joiner  

Global Distribution Manager 
jjoiner@wakefieldthermal.com 
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